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Stacy Shelton 
Communications Associate 
 
 
Since our June meeting I have: 
 

• Created Thanksgiving video now posted on webpage 

 

• Run tech for stewardship webinars/2 days 
 

• Changed branding for fall season on Facebook/website/email 
 

• Worked with a couple of  congregations on Alex hiccups 

 

• Set up registrations for all 4 Tulsa Talks 
 

• Began work on the Christmas offering video 
 

• Created registration form upcoming Jan 28 women’s event online 

 

• Worked on registrations for October Women's event 
 

• Created Reconciliation video for September/October offering 
 

• Updated ordination dates and other information for ministers in  

     region on CDM data system 
 

• Assisted with Snake River district women's event registrations  
 

• Performed background checks for district camp held at Keizer       
     Christian  Church 


